
Are you interested in STEM? Do you want to learn about math and 
science and have fun at the same time? TechGirls could be for you!

 Free 10 STEM workshops for 4th and 5th grade girls
 Meets once a week for 1 – 1.5 hours

 Dates: Tuesday at Forest Ridge: 10/17, 10/24, 11/7, 11/14, 
11/28, 12/5, 12/12, 12/19, 1/2/2024, 1/9/2024

 Time: 4 - 5:30pm

 Various topics organized around a fun theme with interactive 
activities.

 Topic examples: biology, environmental science, astronomy, 
computer science

 Activity examples: erosion simulation, circuit building, bridge 
building, disease spread experiment, pH testing

 Taught by trained and experienced high school students

If you’d like to join TechGirls, please fill and sign the attached 
form and return back to school front office no later than 
10/12/2023


